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Happy Spring Families!

We just finished Conference Week. 
It was so great to hear about all the 
growth, celebrations, and successes 
that our students are having. 
Thank you for your partnership and 
commitment to their learning. Our 
scholastic book fair was a HUGE 
success as well. Thank you to our 
amazing librarian, Rachel Peters and 
parent reps Sharon Conaty and Kerry 
Racht, for organizing the book fair 
and all the volunteers. We appreciate 
you! 

Finally, our students participated in a 
school-wide bingo game as an earned 
reward for their efforts in following 
our school-wide expectations. 
Our students have earned a total 
of almost 4,000 Hawk High Fives 
school-wide. Way to soar, HAWKS! 

Remember to take time to rest and 
enjoy your family over spring break. 
We look forward to seeing you all 
back on Monday, April 11th!

LaTonya Simmons 
Principal, latonyas@spokaneschools.org

Upcoming Events: 
April 4-8 

Spring Break No School

April 11 
Girls on the Run starts 

for Girls grades 4-6

April 13 
School Board Meeting 7:00 

Information Here

April 27 
PTG Meeting 6:30 

Hybrid Hutton Library 
Zoom Link

April 22 
Early Dismissal 1:45

Shout out to all 
the students who 
received a Hawk High 
Five for demonstrating 
awesome Hawk behavior.

Hutton
Have a positive attitude
Always show respect
Will follow directions
Keep everyone safe
Strive for excellence

SOAR!

Thank you to our PTG for the wonderful Chili Cookoffluncheon last Wednesday. Our Hutton staff loves you!

School-Wide Bingo Fun!

Land Acknowledgement: We acknowledge that we
are on the unceded lands of the Spokane Tribe. The Spokane 
people shared this place with other tribes through their relations, 
resources, history, trade, and ceremony. We thank the caretakers 
of this land, who lived, and continue to live here Since Time 
Immemorial. This land holds the knowledge, culture, and spirit of 
“The People of the River.”
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Like us on  
Facebook! 

Spokane Public Schools complies with all federal and state rules and regulations and does not discriminate in the admission, treatment, employ-
ment, or access to its programs or activities on the basis of age, sex, marital status, race, color, creed, national origin, the presence of any senso-
ry, mental, or physical disability, or the use of a trained dog guide or service animal by a person with a disability, sexual orientation including gender 
expression or gender identity, or honorably discharged veteran or military status. This holds true for all students who are interested in participating in ed-
ucational programs and/or extracurricular school activities and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups. Inquiries re-
garding compliance and/or grievance procedures may be directed to the school district’s Title IX/Staff Civil Rights Officer, ADA Officer, Harassment, Intim-
idation, Bullying (HIB)/Student Civil Rights Officer and/or 504 Compliance Officer listed on our website at www.spokaneschools.org/nondiscrimination

Reporting Student Illness
Attention Parents/Guardian, please keep your child home 
when they are sick. We ask that you follow 
district guidelines. To find out when your 
student can return to school, please use this 
link or QR code.

You will need your student’s ID number. If 
you do not know your child’s student ID, 
please call the office, 509-354-3030

Parking Information
Please park only in designated areas for the safety 
of our students. These designated areas also keep 
the traffic flow moving along. Also be mindful of our 
neighbors and do not block their driveways.

Requirements for 
Students After School
For the safety 
of the students, 
students waiting 
for rides need 
to come to the 
office if their 
ride does not 
show by 3:05. 
If students are a walker, they 
need to leave the school grounds 
IMMEDIATELY and walk home. 
We appreciate your cooperation.

Fit 4 Bloomsday 
Wednesdays from 3:10-4:10  

through April 27th 
Fit 4 Bloomsday Spring Break 
workouts to focus on adding 

speed to your runs: 
1.	 Find an object in your run 

like a fire hydrant and run as 
fast as you can to it. 

2.	 Jog down the block and 
when at the end, turn 
around and race back as 
fast at you can. Do this for 
10 minutes. 

3.	 Get on a track or grass 
field and run 100 yards as 
fast as you can. Do 10. 
Speedwork doesn’t just 
make you run faster. It 
makes you fitter, increases 
the range of movement in 
your joints, makes you more 
comfortable at all speeds, 
and it will ultimately help 
you to run harder for longer.

Girls on the Run 
M/Th 3:10-3:25  

Starting April 11th

Hutton  
Activities

The PTG Scoop
Love the Earth? Be a Green kid and join the 
Green Club for fun, gardening and other activities! 
The Green Club will run after school from 3-4 PM. It begins on April 
12th for grades 1-6 (Kinders are welcome attend with a parent) and runs 
through May 3rd. Look for more details and registration forms coming to 
you soon.

Spring Fling is coming soon! Mark your calendars for Friday, May 20.

Congratulations to Anne Black for her winning chili in the Chili 
Cook-Off for the Hutton Staff. It was delicious!

The PTG meeting on April 27th will be hybrid (both in person 
and virtual). The meeting will be held in the Hutton Library. We’d love to 
see you on April 27th at 6:30 PM! Zoom Link

For PTG inquiries, please email huttonptg@gmail.com. 

Pesticide Application Notice 
This is to inform you that our annual dormant oil 
spray will be applied to the trees and shrubs at 
hutton on Friday, April 8th (during spring break). 
This spray application consists of 1 gallon of 
mineral oil mixed in 80 gallons of water to cover and 
kill dormant insect eggs that winter over in our area. We ask 
that you and your child refrain from making contact with or 
playing around the trees and shrubs at our school. A variation 
from this schedule may occur as a result of inclement weather.

Thank you to our 
community partners!

https://www.spokaneschools.org/backtoschool2021
https://weba.spokaneschools.org/CovidTracing/Student
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85412339043?pwd=cVMxSldGOXp1a0M1cTl2TSs3SjYwQT09
mailto:huttonptg%40gmail.com?subject=PTG%20Info


Are You Moving?
As we begin to prepare for the 
next school year, it is helpful 
for us to know who will NOT be 
returning to Hutton next year. 
Please call the office at 509-354-
3030 if you are sure that your 
child will not be attending Hutton 
for the 2022-23 school year.

Student Cell Phones 
Spokane Public 
School Board 
of Directors 
have 
approved 
a more 
specific 
policy 
regarding 
use of 
cell phones at 
school. They need to be turned off 
and kept in a backpack, not with 
the student. 
Listed below are the 
consequences:
1st time: Taken and given back at 
the end of the day
2nd time: Parent will pick up
3rd time: No cell phone allowed 
at school

Lost and Found  
Please check the Lost and Found closet if 
your child is missing an item. This room is 
small and tends to overflow rapidly, especially 
this time of year when the weather is colder 
in the morning and warmer at lunch recess. 
Students tend to take their jackets off and 
leave them out on the playground.

We have a new school-wide award called the Golden Shoe Award, given 
once per month. The Golden Shoe Award is given by Mrs. Morgan and 
Mrs. Cronrath, our Fitness and Health Teachers. They recognize one 
primary and one intermediate classroom that consistently follows 
expectations in PE. Congratulations to Mrs. Griffith’s and Mrs. Yahne’s 
class who won the shoes for the month of March!

Mrs. Yahne’s class

Mrs. Griffith's class

Call the attendance 
line with your child’s 
absence, 354-3060 


